Home > Ekurhuleni Quarter 1 Newsletter

Ekurhuleni Quarter 1 Newsletter

By *admin*Created 2011/06/07 - 12:39pm
7 June, 2011 - 12:39 ? admin (not verified)

Not enough is being done to educate children on HIV, sexuality, teenage pregnancy and prevention in our schools. This is a very serious issue as children are also at risk of being infected through early engagement in sex mostly with older people as the incidence of child abuse is very high in our communities. In [...]

Source URL (retrieved on 2017/06/27 - 10:49pm): http://tac.org.za/community/node/3068